CHECK LIST

Harlem Hospital Center-Generations+/Northern Manhattan Network August 31, 2012-----

HARLEM HOSPITAL CENTER PRESENTS THE DOULA PROGRAM



Harlem Hospital Center's OB/GYN department is proud to introduce the "Doula Program". The word Doula derives from the Greek language meaning "woman who serves". Today it has adapted the meaning "professional, trained in birthing techniques." Ms. Nina Darbouze, CD (Certified Doula) has joined our team and will provide continuous physical, emotional and informational support to expecting mothers, their partners and supporters during labor, birth and throughout the immediate postpartum period.

The Doula is a great compliment to the Physician and Nursing staff.

HARLEM DAY / HARLEM WEEK



Mr. Michael Preston of the GHCC and Executive Director, Ms. Denise Soares, RN, MA.

On Sunday, August 19, 2012, Harlem Hospital Center, in conjunction with the Greater Harlem Chamber of Commerce celebrated Harlem Week. This annual collaboration gives us the opportunity to bring our high quality health care services directly to the Harlem community.

At this year's event, Harlem Hospital Center screened over 400 community members! This would not have been possible without the tireless efforts of many of our staff. (Photos next page)



Dietary Services



Bariatric Services



Behavioral Health



Harlem Adolescent Pregnancy Prevention Initiative (HAPPI)



WHCR Radio - Sean Shivers, Dr. Farris & Maurice Selby



Harlem Hospital Auxiliary



Radiology



Department of Social Work



Neurology



WIC and Ms. Soares



Healthfirst



H.I.V. Services



Harlem Hospital Center Community Advisory Board

For the past four decades, Harlem Week has played a significant role in the revitalization of Harlem. Over 35 years ago, the Greater Harlem Chamber created a one-day HARLEM DAY celebration, which developed and grew to become known as "HARLEM WEEK." Last year, "HARLEM WEEK" attracted over three and a half million people to its four week celebration. Many years ago, Harlem Hospital Center introduced "Health" to the event and ran the "Harlem Day Expo", which is now known as the "Health Village". Harlem Hospital Center and the Greater Harlem Chamber of Commerce view Harlem as a village that needs to take care of its community's health. During this day the community benefits from Harlem Hospital's services, which include Ophthalmology, Smoking Cessation, health screenings and health education.

We not only screen for potential health risks, but our goal is to provide follow up and preventative care to the community we serve.

BON VOYAGE



After 41 years of dedicated service to the department of Patient Financial Services, Ms. Sadie Gray, Asst. Controller announces her retirement.

We thank her for those years and wish her much luck in all future endeavors.

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH CAUGHT IN THE ACT

In your daily travels, have you seen someone going above and beyond the call of duty? Have you experienced someone promoting customer service? If so, nominate them for Employee of the Month or the "Caught In The Act" award. To submit your write-up, contact Tamicka Murray, Human Resources, Women's Pavilion, 6th Floor, Room 630, or

<u>Tamicka.Murray@nychhc.org</u>. Deadline for submission is the third Monday of each month. The write-up should include the following information:

√ Employee Name

√ Title

√ Department

- √ Supervisor's Name
- √ Employee's Tour
- √ Reason for Nomination
 Remember, you don't need to be a
 manager or supervisor to submit a
 nomination; you can nominate one of your
 fellow employee if you feel they are
 deserving of recognition.

DATES TO REMEMBER

 Labor Day
 - 9/3/2012

 Grandparents Day
 - 9/9/2012

 Rosh Hashanah
 - 9/16/2012

 Yom Kippur
 - 9/30/2012

Information Technology

Week - 9/10-14/ 2012

UPCOMING WALKS

Step Out - Sunday, 9/16/12

(Diabetes)

Brides March - Wednesday, 9/26/12

(Domestic Violence)

WEIGHT WATCHERS SUCCESS

Congratulations to the Harlem Hospital Center Weight Watchers Team. After completing the 17 week program, they have lost an astonishing 389.4 Lbs! It is not too late to add to this success. The next cycle begins on September 10, 2012.

For more information on becoming a Harlem Hospital Center Weight Watcher, contact the office of Public Affairs at 212-939-1370.